
Review meeting within TEMPUS-GOVERN project 

On March 2 at the Northern University was held a meeting within TEMPUS-GOVERN project 
with the representatives of ERASMUS+(TEMPUS) national bureau-Lana Karlova and Ani 
Tovmasyan. 

The meeting was aimed to discuss the results of trainings and achievements and activities done 
within the project. 

The responsible body for 
External Affairs of the 
University S. Sargsyan referred 
to the University’s activities 
for that purpose. Later the 
coworkers of HEIs, who 
participated in trainings at 
European universities, 
presented their obtained 
valuable experience, which 
they use at the University now. 

Particularly the Head of the Department of Law Ani Khechoyan referred to the trainings held 
at the University of Leuven, she talked about our European partners’ experience, related to 
Academic programs, due to which the 
Chair has revised its course syllabus 
through benchmarking. The Northern 
University is the only private university 
included in the program, as it was 
mentioned by the ERAZMUS+(TEMPUS) 
national bureau’s programs coordinator 
Lana Karlova. 

She also added that great activities are 
done: during two years there has been 
created a new working style, new 
approach to educational programs. 
Lana Karlova addressed to attendees 
with suggestion to actively participate 
in teachers’ and administrative 
employees’ exchange programs. 


